
Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/026 

June 26, 2012 

To, 

Shri P R Nair 

Deputy Commissioner (Legal) 

Service Tax, Mumbai – I 

3rd Floor, New Central Excise Building,  

115, M. K. Road, Churchgate,  

Mumbai – 400 020 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sub: In the High Court of Judicature at Bombay 

Ordinary Original Civil Jurisdiction 

Writ Petition No. 1456 of 2010 

Maharashtra Chamber of  

Housing Industry & Anr.  …  Petitioner 

 V/s. 

Union of India & Ors.   … Respondents 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

This has reference to our earlier letter dtd. 14th June 2012, bearing No. 

MCHI/GEN/12-13/021, please find enclosed herewith further 

acknowledgements towards the receipt of challans received by our members till 

date. Still there are few acknowledgements are pending which will be forwarded 

to you on receipt of the same. 

 

Also please find enclosed herewith list of members from whom we have 

obtained acknowledgments.  

 

We would also like to remind you that you have informed us about the pending 

challans will be issued in short period. So far as we have not received any more 

challans and our members are asking for the same. You are requested to kindly 

arrange to issue the pending challans at the earliest.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours truly, 

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

 

C. P. Goyal 

Chief Manager, Finance 

 

Encl : 1. List of members submitted Acknowledgement 

 2. Acknowledgements received by 20 members 

 


